

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

23rd October 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer

Y11 Mock Exams and P6

We would like to let you know that staff at Bournville have been working hard to prepare year 11 students for their upcoming mock exams. We hope you found the parents' evening informative and the revision materials that were provided useful.

Period 6 has been an integral part of preparing year 11 for these mock exams and period 6 classes will continue throughout the year.

However, it is important to pace students carefully over the course of the year and not place unnecessary stress on them during the exam period. With this in mind we will not run Period 6 from 18th November to 29th November 2024 while the mock exams are in progress. As advised above period 6 will resume after this time.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Rooney

Marie Rooney.

Principal